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13 evaluations received from 13 workshop attendees 

 
 
 
1. How useful was this workshop to you?   (circle one) 
 
very useful useful uncertain not very useful not at all useful 
 
9   4  0   0   0 
 
2. Were the presentations clear and effective?  (circle one) 
 
very clear clear uncertain not very clear not at all clear 
 
10   3  0   0   0 
 
3. How would you rate the quality of the handouts and other presentation 

materials?   (circle one) 
 
very useful useful uncertain not very useful not at all useful 
 
 
9   4  0   0   0 
 
4. What other information do you need to know about creating or using metadata? 
 
 When a file should be “metadated” or just used personally for “in house” or even for 

one project. 
 No. 
 Nothing – you covered a lot of points well. 
 Details about xsl and dtd. Info about how to create/join node. 
 Very complete presentation. 
 The presentation was very thorough/complete – all questions answered in 

presentation or quickly asked and answered by students/instructor. 
 
 
5. Do you have any other comments about this workshop? 
 
 Very helpful and complete. 
 Very useful, good information, helpful. 
 I would have liked to see a “real world” example from beginning to end. Perhaps a 

member of the group could have brought in a shapefile and as a group we could have 
generated a new metadata file. 



 Very informative and very well presented. Thank you! 
 For an introductory training, it was just the right length in time and covered very 

useful information. The contacts and links that were provided to us will be very 
useful. 

 None. 
 Very interesting (and energetic) considering the subject matter. Well done. 
 Just “Ducky.” 
 Thank you for visiting SW MN. 
 Well done – thank you! 
 Every GIS person in the state of MN should sit through this workshop. It is a great 

starting point for all of us to get started producing metadata. 
 I appreciate Nancy and Chris coming to southwest Minnesota to conduct this 

workshop. 
 Good analogy – unmarked cans. Well put together, presented. Vital information, 

particularly when some GIS professionals in rural areas are not GIS trained. Thank 
you. 

 
 
 
 
 

Metadata Workshop Attendees 
September 1, 2004 

Southwest Minnesota State University; Marshall, Minnesota 
 
 

Name Affiliation 
  
Christoffels, Jean Murray County Environmental Services 
Collins, Beth NRCS 
Cunfer, Geoff Southwest Minnesota State University 
Gehrke, Arlyn Rock County Land Management Office 
Green, Brian Redwood County Environmental Services 
Johnson, Annie SGT, Inc for SAIC at USGS/EROS Data Center 
Justice-Kamp, B.J. Independent GIS consultant 
Kost, Charles Southwest Minnesota State University 
Kresko, Tom BWSR 
Kristoff, Joseph NRCS 
Sires, Clint Nobles County, Emergency Management Director 
Strong, Shawn Lyon County 
Wohnoutka, Shawn Redwood-Cottonwood Rivers Control Area 
 


